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We started the month of July by recognising our 

two staff Reji and Jagdeep. Both have been 

nominated for local awards. 

 

 
 



We then said goodbye to Julie Deacon who 

decided to retire after over 20 years’ service to 

the home. 

 

  



Joan and Allison with Daisy Crowns. 

 

 

  



Enjoying some time out in the sun! 

 

  



Whilst the sun was out, lunch was served Al fresco 

style! 

 

 

  



As it was tennis season some wanted to have 

some Pimms. 
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We started August with celebrating Joans Birthday. 

 

  



 It was followed by Sylvia Birthday! 

 

 

 

  



We had our Summer Fete where we managed to 

raise over £250.00. This goes towards the 

residents funds. 

 

 

  



More pics from the Summer Fete! 

 

  



We had Geoff Birthday that we celebrated. 

  



We had a service given by Jean from the Church. 

  



We set up stall in the local Morrisons to tell others 

what we were about! 

 


